
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I hope that you and your family had an enjoyable 

half term break.  

This term we will be focusing on our core value of 

‘determination’.  We will be asking the children to 

set themselves a goal and breaking it down into 

multiple steps that are easier to achieve. 

Yesterday was World Book Day 2023. 

The children have taken part in a  

number of activities across the week to 

mark the occasion including our 

‘masked reader’ assembly and our 

book sale that raised £55. I would like 

to thank families for getting involved in our wooden 

spoon book character challenge – the entries look 

superb and will be displayed in the school entrance 

hall from next week. 

In addition we were fortunate 

to have the recent book 

themed Broad Oak Hearts 

Trail on site this week. Thank 

you to the parents and staff 

members that arranged the 

trail. The children have had 

great fun finding the hearts 

and celebrating some of their favourite reads in the 

process. The Broad Oak Hearts Trail is usually 

held in Fletcher Moss and will return there for the 

next trail, providing a fun family activity during the 

school holidays. 

Before the half term break we held a 

non-uniform day to raise funds for the 

Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal. The 

event raised £760 and I would like to 

thank everyone for their generous donations. 

Finally, I would like to remind those families that 

drive to and from school to be courteous and  

respectful to our neighbours. The cones outside 

school have ensured that it is much safer for our 

pupils coming to and from school, however there 

are still some cases of drivers parking on or over 

our neighbours driveways. I appreciate that this is 

a problem faced by most schools, but in the  

interests of good relations with our local community 

I ask that drivers are respectful towards local  

residents. 

Best Wishes 

 

Kevin Corteen. 

Head teacher 
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Our Attendance target for 2022-23 is 97%. 

For week ending 17/02/23 attendance was 92.38%  

For week ending 03/03/23 attendance was 91%  

Attendance 

 

 

Congratulations to the following pupils who were chosen as ‘star of the 

week’ before half term: 

Yew – Ibrahim, Pine – Ibraheem, Beech – Laith, Hazel – Inayah,  

Alder – Oscar, Birch – Reeya, Willow – Shehroze,  Poplar – Harley 

Spruce – Dexter,  Aspen –  Faqeeha, Rowan - Ayat. 

Congratulations to the following pupils who were chosen as ‘star of the 

week’ this week: 

Yew – Emmeline, Pine – Reuben, Beech – Varis, Hazel – Oliver,  

Alder – Anayah, Larch – Vidya, Birch – Harvey, Willow – Narges,  

Poplar – Omar, Spruce – Beau,  Aspen – Reuben, Rowan - Hafsah. 

Star of the week 

 

 

Hindu festival of Holi  -  8th March 2023 

Science Week  -  w/b 13th March 2023 

 
Year 3/4 Mixed Football with Mr McCarthy 

Monday 3:20 - 4:20 - £3 per session 

 First Session: Monday 6th March 
 Last Session: Monday 27th March 

Year 5/6 Mixed Football with Mr Wilks 

Friday 3:20 - 4:20 - £3 per session 

 First Session: Friday 3rd March 
 Last Session: Friday 31st March 
 
Sports Clubs are on a first come first serve basis and must be paid for 
in full via ParentPay. 

If you are having problems logging onto Parentpay, please email the 
school office at admin@broadoak.manchester.sch.uk 

Upcoming Dates 

After School Sports Clubs 



Yusuf and his Scout Beaver friends took part in a 2km 
hike on Sunday 26th February and raised over £1,800 for 
the Turkey Syria Earthquake victims.  
 
Thank you to his class friends for sponsoring him!  



The pupils brought in wooden spoon characters 
from home which they had created with their  
families and we had a class book swap.  
 
It was a fantastic day! 

On World Book Day, KS1 enjoyed exploring the 
Hearts Trail on the school grounds. We knew some 
of the book, and some of them we would like to 
read in the future. 







Keep up with news and events at Broad Oak Primary School  

by following us on Facebook (Facebook.com/BroadOakPS),  

Twitter (@BroadOakPS) and Instagram (@broadoakps).  

Follow Broad Oak Primary School on social media 

   @BroadOakPS    facebook.com/BroadOakPS    @broadoakps 


